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Hawarden High School is thrilled to share the outstanding achievements of our Year 11 pupils in this 
summer’s GCSE examinations. Once again, our students have delivered exceptional performances 
across a wide range of subjects. Across the cohort, over three quarters of students achieved the gold 
standard of five GCSEs at grades A*–C, with a third of students achieving those grades at A*/A. These 
statistics underline the ambition and commitment of our pupils, supported by dedicated staff and 
families. 
 
Mr. Simon Budgen, Headteacher, said: 
“This is a superb set of results, achieved through focused effort and high aspirations. We are 
particularly pleased with the strong performance in core subjects and the excellent depth of 
achievement across the ability range. Our students are well-equipped to move confidently into Sixth 
Form, apprenticeships, college, or the world of work - ready for the challenges and opportunities that 
lie ahead. Many congratulations to them.” 
 
Mr. Allan Boyd, Deputy Headteacher, said: 
“Our entire Year 11 cohort should be proud - their academic success reflects both individual 
dedication and the collective strength of our school community. As they transition to new challenges, 
we are confident they will continue to excel and inspire those around them. It is always wonderful to 
see individual stories of success. This year, twins Luke and Oliver stand out, achieving 20A*/A 
grades between them - an exceptional family achievement that reflects their commitment and 
determination”.  

 
 
Notable successes: 

• Oliver Swift   (11A*) 

• Niamh Finnan  (9A*, 2A) 

• Abigail Rees   (8A*, 3A) 

• Amelia Parr   (8A*, 2A, 1B) 

• Luke Tyndall   (8A*, 2A, 1B) 

• Tiffany Tsang  (8A*, 3B) 

• Jess Brookin  (7A*, 4A) 

• Lucy Bowyer  (7A*, 3A, 1B) 

• Finley Pumford  (7A*, 3A, 1B) 

• Oliver Tyndall   (7A*, 3A, 1B) 


